CITY OF

BIACO

NOTICE OF
2022 ANNUAL ELECTORS’ MEETING
1 DECEMBER 2022

In accordance with Section 5.25(1)(g) of the Local Government Act 1995, and
Regulation 12(3) of the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996,
notice is hereby given that the City of Subiaco 2022 Annual Electors’ Meeting
to be held on 1 December 2022 at 6:00pm, will now commence at 5:30pm.

The venue for this meeting will be the City of Subiaco Council Chambers, 241
Rokeby Road, Subiaco, subject to building works. Alternatively, the meeting will
be held at the Palms Community Centre, corner of Nicholson and Rokeby Road,
Subiaco. The City will continue to update the community via its website,

noticeboards and other communications.

The format of the meeting will include an introduction, discussion of contents of
the Annual Report 2021/22 and Audited Financial Statements, questions from

the floor and other general business.

The Annual Report and Audited Financial Statements can be accessed on the

City's website prior to the meeting. Hard copies will be available at the meeting.

If you wish to speak at the meeting, please notify the City by providing your
name, address and statement marked to the attention of the Chief Executive
Officer by email to city@subiaco.wa.gov.au, or post to PO Box 270 Subiaco
WA 6904, by Wednesday 30 November 2022 at 5:00pm. Those who do so

will be given preference in determining the order of speakers.

COLIN CAMERON
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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